
Job	Announcement	

	

Kendall	Whittier	Main	Street	Executive	Director	

Kendall	Whittier	Main	Street,	an	affiliate	of	the	Oklahoma	Main	Street	Center,	is	seeking	an	Executive	
Director.	The	Executive	Director	reports	to	the	Board	of	Directors	and	is	responsible	for	the	
organization’s	consistent	achievement	of	its	mission	and	financial	objectives.		All	candidates	should	have	
proven	leadership	and	relationship	management	experience.	A	Bachelor’s	degree	is	required,	with	a	
preferred	Master’s	degree,	and	at	least	3	years	of	nonprofit	management	experience.		

For	more	information	see	http://visitKendallWhittier.com/jobannouncement.	

Please	send	resumes	and	a	cover	letter	by	email	to:	kwmspt2018@gmail.com			

The	review	of	resumes	will	commence	immediately.		The	deadline	for	receiving	resumes	is	5:00	p.m.	on	
Dec.	28,	2018.	

	

	

	


